
TeWhatuOra.govt.nz 
83 Molesworth Street, PO Box 5013 
Wellington New Zealand 6140 
 

Phillip Little 
fyi-request-20457-e4ae10eb@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Phillip,  

Your Official Information Act request, reference H2022011807: 

Thank you for your email of 3 September 2022 requesting information relating to the employment of 
a specified individual. You requested: 

“Can you please advise under the official information act, if: 
Gihwan Song is an employee of yours, and his role title.” 

I can confirm Gihwan Song is employed by Te Whatu Ora and his current role is Response Manager, 
National Coordination and Response, Outbreak Response.  

I trust the information provided is of assistance. You are advised of your right to also raise any 
concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Matt Hannant 
Interim Director Outbreak Response 
National Public Health Service 

3 October 2022
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